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Memorandum 

To:   Parks and Recreation Committee  

From: Dean Gazza, Parks, Recreation and Facilities Management Department 

Date:   November 8, 2021 

Re:   Action Item: Request Approval of Reid Golf Course 2022 Rates Policy 

Attached is the proposed 2022 Reid Golf Course Rates Policy that outlines the daily fees 

and pass rates for 2022.  The 2022 Reid Golf Course Rates Policy is consistent with the 

policy adopted by the Park and Recreation Committee and Common Council for 2021.  

The proposed 2022 golf rates include a $1.00 increase to weekday 9-hole play and a 

$375.00 increase to the business pass. Increasing the 9-hole rate will bring our fee in line 

with other courses in the area. The cost per round for the business pass has dropped 

below an acceptable sustainable level due to increased costs for fuel, labor, and turf 

management supplies. 

The Parks, Recreation, and Facilities Management Department is requesting approval of 

the 2022 Reid Golf Course Rates Policy at this time to begin planning for the 2022 

season. 

Please feel free to contact me at (920) 832-5572 or dean.gazza@appleton.org if you need 

 additional information or have questions. 

 

 


